Dear Port Vincent Community and Holiday Makers,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about upcoming projects that the Progress Association
would like to pursue over the next 12 months. These projects aim to enhance our community spaces and improve the overall
experience for residents and visitors alike. However, we recognise that Rome wasn't built in a day and we would like your
opinions on which project should be the focus of the Port Vincent Progress Association in 2024.

A. The Oval Project:

The Oval Project aims to enhance the recreational spaces within our community, providing a multi-functional area for
residents of all ages. This project includes the development of an oval that can be utilised for various activities such as
sports, fitness, and community events. Please see attached the initial design for the entire area. Due to costs of the large
scale project, we would initially start with one area — which is likely to be the pump track.
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The existing foreshore
Toilet Block is overdue and
in need of refurbishment to
meet modern standards of
hygiene, accessibility, and
aesthetics. Your feedback
on the design, facilities,
and any additional features
you believe would enhance
its functionality, is crucial to
ensure the revitalisation
aligns with the
community’s needs.

B. Refurbishment of the Foreshore Toilet Block:

(letter continues on Page 9)




(continued)
C. Playground Shade Sails:
In our effort to create a safer and more comfortable environment for families and children, we are considering the

installation of shade sails over the foreshore playground area. Currently we have had a wonderful volunteer and
subcommittee who have completed the majority of the leg work in attaining quotes. Please see attached pictures.
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Feedback is essential for growth and improvement in any context. It provides valuable insights, it identifies areas for
development, and fosters continuous learning. Constructive feedback empowers individuals and organizations to make
informed decisions, enhance performance, and adapt to changing circumstances, ultimately contributing to their overall
success and effectiveness. Below are a few ways that you can provide feedback to our committee.

Community Input Session:
If you would like to discuss these projects, please attend the Progress Association Meeting on the 8" of February at
7.30pm. The meetings are held in the Port Vincent Institute supper room, and we encourage all community members to
attend anytime.

Submit Your Feedback:

If you are unable to attend the community input session, we encourage you to submit your feedback via
pvpaevents@gmail.com or alternatively by completing a survey through this link https:/forms.office.com/r/rsJD86IInE .
Alternatively, you can post a letter to Kristan Every, Post Box 91, Port Vincent SA 5581.

We look forward to your involvement in this exciting initiative, as we work together to create a more vibrant and
enjoyable community space.

Thank you for your time and collaboration.

Sincerely,

A

Kristan Every T

PVPA President PORT ﬁNCENT

——— Get #ooked On it ——



